
 

Notice to Mariners № 21 of 2018 
Jersey South Coast – BA Charts 3278 

 
Diving Operations in St Helier Harbour 
 

Mariners are advised that diving operations will be taking place in the following 
locations In Saint Helier Harbour, between Friday 14 September 2018 and Friday 21 
September 2018, from the dive platform “Geo Toad”. 
 
PM Friday 14 September 2018:  Inside St Helier Marina  
Monday 17 & Tuesday 18 September: Albert Quay 
Wednesday 19 September: La Collette Tanker Berth  
Thursday 20 September: Elizabeth Marina, Tidal Gates 
Friday 21 September: St Helier Marina, Tidal Gates and Cross Wall   
 
Mariners are advised to keep clear of the areas concerned, lookout for the guard 
vessel displaying flag “A” and to keep a listening watch on VHF 14 whilst moving 
around the harbour. 
 

 
This notice will remain in force until 2359 on Friday 21 September 2018 
 

 
 
Captain William Sadler 
Harbour Master, Jersey Harbours 

12/09/18 

 

 


